



Campus Neighborhood Like Neighborhoods Used To Be









All Saints Summer Parties Let the Good Times Roll!

All Saints Memory Care was transformed into a 50's diner for their sock hop family party in June. It was a joy-filled afternoon with folks dancing to the tunes of "Remember with Randy"! In July, the Assisted Living staff hosted a "Down on the Farm" party. While pouring rain meant Havens Petting Farm had to reschedule, it didn't dampen the precious time spent with loved ones. We appreciate all the time, hard work, and creativity staff puts into making these parties memorable for all.



Celebrating Our Dads

The men were honored across the campus with a special breakfast, cookout, and delicious pies.







Activities for a Variety of Interests

The goal of Activity Director Tammie, Property Coordinator Marissa and Property Manager Cyndi is to plan activities for a wide range of interests. During June and July, folks could learn about ancient Egypt, funeral planning, Agrace services, the animals that live in the UW-Madison Arboretum and how to protect themselves from identity theft. They could also listen to country music by KG & The Ranger, and Gerry Burns from Austin, TX; 50's hits by Remember with Randy; and they could attend three different community band concerts. One even included pie and ice cream! If you have ideas for other activities, don't hesitate to share them.

The Joy of Animals

June 4th was National Hug a Cat Day, so Activity Assistant Shannon brought in her beautiful cat, Calliope. Memory Care folks enjoyed a visit from sweet little Poppy, Activity Assistant Taylor's dog. They also traveled to Havens Petting Farm in Blue Mound, which put lots of smiles on faces.











Food, Fun and Friends

To celebrate June Dairy Month, tenants of the Senior and Main Street apartments enjoyed lunch at Sassy Cow Creamery in Columbus. They also took a Dells boat tour and helped Bob celebrate his 100th birthday! A big thank you to the Garden Club members for all their efforts keeping the patio flower beds beautiful, and to Alsum Sweet Corn for bringing delicious summer produce right to our campus!





A Special Thank You

In July, the family of Janet catered lunch for the memory care staff in appreciation for the care she was given. Staff wore pink to honor her memory. Heartfelt thanks to Janet's family for recognizing our dedicated staff members. When a person moves to All Saints, they become part of our family. When that person passes away, it's a loss everyone feels.

Wellness is Fun!

Helping folks stay fit and be well is a priority at All Saints. Wellness Coordinator Kaden leads exercise classes in the



wellness center and assisted living and memory care residences, and she organizes Kooking with Kaden classes once a month. In June attendees made Cowboy Caviar while learning about hydration, and in July they made recipes with yogurt. June 9-15 was Men's Health Week, so Property Manager Cyndi organized a Poker Run for the guys. Each day there was a different spot on the



campus to pick up a poker card to try to put together the winning hand, which got the men exercising and enjoying lots of laughs.



All Saints Retirement Center Inc. 8202 Highview Drive Madison, WI 53719 NONPROFIT ORG US POSTAGE PAID MADISON, WI PERMIT NO. 1069

Campus News A Neighborhood Like Neighborhoods Used To Be





- (1) Duplex Cottages
- (2) Hillside Estates
- (3) Senior Apartments
- (4) Main Street Apartments
- (5) Main Street and Chapel
- (6) Assisted Living
- (7) Memory Care
- (8) Hillpoint Park

All Saints Neighborhood • 511 Commerce Drive • Madison, WI 53719 (608) 827-2772 • allsaintsneighborhood.org

If you need to update your address or know of someone who could benefit from our newsletter, please call the above number or email info@allsaintsneighborhood.org.